
 
MC/TR 
 
4th September 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Christmas Pantomime Trip – Aladdin 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we would like to give your child the opportunity to see a live performance at the 
Theatre Royal in Newcastle on Tuesday 25th November 2025. 

All students must be in full school uniform and require a packed lunch and drink on the day. 

We have 47 spaces available, and those places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  

Any students late to school on the day will not be allowed to attend the Pantomime; unfortunately, a refund will not 
be given.  

We will leave the academy at 11:45am on the morning of the trip and hope to be back at the academy no later then 
6:15pm.  Students are allowed to take a mobile to keep in touch regarding the time for returning back to the 
academy, however, these must be turned off in the theatre.  

If you would like your child to attend the trip, please complete the slip below and return it to Miss Cuthbert as soon 
as possible.  The cost of the trip is £20 and must be paid via Parent Pay.   
 
Kind regards  

M Cuthbert 

 
 
Miss M Cuthbert 
Teacher of Performing Arts and Head of Year 9 
 
 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..………………………………………… 
Please return your permission slip to Miss Cuthbert, Performing Arts Teacher/Head of Year 9  
 
Christmas Pantomime Trip – Aladdin 
 
 
I give permission for my child: ……………………………………………………………………………………….…….   Tutor Group: ……………… 
to attend the pantomime trip on Tuesday, 25th November 2025. 

I confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school.  

 

Parent/Carer Signature: ………………………………………………………………………………………….….       Date: ………………………………. 


